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As a long time resident of Eugene, I strongly oppose the measure SB210. One of the 

great things about the electoral process in this state is the ability to vote by mail, a 

process that allows me to sit down with my husband and children to discuss the 

positives and negatives of each candidate or position that is being voted on, and 

allows a great amount of time for myself to do the right amount of research to truly 

understand each measure I am voting on. As a resident of previous states that didn’t 

have mail in voting, I can tell you that my track record was not where I would have 

liked due to the lack of access to voting stations and time restrictions. Please don’t 

change our amazing voting system that has never caused an issue and doesn’t need 

changed! 


